
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE  

MARCH- APRIL 2022   

 

   
 

9 AVENUE SW, 7 STREET SW & ALLEYWAY 

Revised Dates – Exploratory Drilling and Demolition Work 

 

 

What’s happening?  

ENMAX Power Corporation is replacing the existing ENMAX Substation No. 1, located at 738 9 Avenue SW. Originally 
built in 1912 to power streetlights and the streetcar rail system in downtown Calgary, a new substation is required to 
ensure the reliability and integrity of ENMAX’s transmission system, and to ensure the reliable supply of electricity to 
the City of Calgary. The new substation will be located at 830 9 Avenue SW. 
 
In advance of construction starting, exploratory drilling work is required at the new substation site. Demolition of the 
former Knoxville’s Tavern building located at 840 9 Avenue SW is also required. We understand that this work may 
create some inconveniences, and we thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we deliver on our 
commitment to provide reliable power to all Calgarians. 
 
If you are a Property Manager for a building affected by this work, please share this notice with your tenants. 

 

 

 

 

Project details:   

Reference: 21249127 

Location: 
830 9 Avenue SW 

Dates: 
Exploratory drilling 
work to now occur 
March 11, 2022. 

Demolition of former 
Knoxville’s Tavern 
building to now begin 
March 25 and continue 
until mid-April 2022. 

Work times: 
Weekdays, 7 a.m. - 5 
p.m. Some weekend 
and after hours work 
will be required. 
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What to expect:   
We make every effort to minimize the effect our work 
has on daily activities, and we follow all applicable 
standards and bylaws. Below are the things to be aware 
of related to this project.  
 
Revised Project Timeline: 

• March 11, 2022: Exploratory drilling work to 
test ground conditions at 830 9 Avenue SW.  

• Targeting March 25 until mid-April 2022: 
Demolition of former Knoxville’s Tavern. 

• Beginning of May 2022: Construction of the 
new ENMAX Substation No. 1 will begin. 
 

Impacted stakeholders will receive ongoing 
notification and additional information throughout 
the duration of this project. 
 
 

 
 
 
During drilling and demolition work, expect to see: 

• ENMAX, Graham and contractor vehicles, 
including excavators, skid steers, dump trucks 
and associated utility equipment. 

• Construction barricades and safety fencing. 

• Project and road signage. 
 
Road closures, detours, parking and access:  

• Intermittent lane and sidewalk closures along 
9 Avenue SW, 7 Street SW and 8 Street SW will 
be required; please follow signage. 

• Alleyway access may be limited to only one 
entry/exit point at certain times; however, 
parkade access will be maintained; please 
follow signage. 

• A flagger will be present to facilitate vehicle 
access when work is required in the alleyway.

 
 
 

We’re here to help. 
If you have any questions about this project, please reach out to our Customer Relations Team: 

403-514-3990  
powercustomerrelations@enmax.com 

For your safety, as well as the safety of our crews or team members, please do not approach the work site with 
questions and concerns.    


